
 

All teachers, other staff and pupils at Girlington Primary School are 
aware of allergies and the importance of avoiding the pupils’ allergies, 
know the signs and symptoms. They know how to deal with allergic 
reactions and ensured policies and procedures are in place to minimise 
the risk. 
  
Often parents and their children would like to celebrate their birthdays 
with their friends in school by sharing a box of chocolates. No school can 
guarantee a truly allergen free environment for a child living with food 
allergy, but request that if parents wish to bring chocolates in to school 
can we please ask that you bring in Heroes rather than Celebrations, as 
Celebrations do contain nuts, and any other treats for birthdays e.g 
buns/ cakes must have an ingredients label attached. 
 


